
We're currently working to bring you the Fall 2017 edition of Prep Magazine, and we're 
looking for your Class Notes to share in the Alumni section! 
    Have you recently started a new job? Finished a degree? Celebrated a wedding? 
Welcomed a new son or daughter? Whatever is new in your corner of the world, we'll 
bet your friends from Grand & Warren would love to hear about it! Just drop us a line 
before August 15, and we'll share your updates in the fall issue! 

You can also email your notes – and any photos you'd like us to include! – 
to communications@spprep.org
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